

Archdiocese of Galveston-Houston

Office of the Cardinal

Mrs. Tricia W. Gonzales Vice President of Administration Westfall Constructors, LTD. 3835 Dacoma Street Houston, TX 77092

Reference: C3 Compliance

Dear Mrs. Gonzales,

I understand that Westfall has been consistently receiving outstanding compliance results from the C3 audit team for the St. Theresa construction project. I want to personally congratulate and thank you and your company for your efforts in this very important endeavor. The Archdiocese has been a longtime advocate of C3 and its principles and believes it will benefit both our local church as well as the quality, safety and protection of our local workforce. We are grateful for dedicated construction partners like Westfall. I look forward to dedicating the renovated St. Theresa Church and also the new chapel at St. Vincent de Paul which I understand you all will be starting soon. Keep up the good work, Trish!

Wishing you, your family and the entire Westfall organization blessed and joyous Advent and Christmas seasons as well as a peaceful and prosperous New Year!

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Daniel Cardinal DiNardo

Archbishop of Galveston-Houston

+Daniel Cardinal Billardo

DND:ael

cc: The Most Reverend George A. Sheltz, Chancellor

Ms. Christina Deajon, Vice Chancellor

Mr. Steve Faught, Director of Construction Mr. Chuck Gremillion, C3 Executive Director

The Reverend Phil Lloyd, Pastor - St. Theresa Church